August 25, 2010
William H. Barton 
Editor, Advances in Social Work 
Indiana University School of Social Work 
902 West New York Street 
Indianapolis, IN 46201


Dear Dr. Barton:
I am enclosing a submission to the Advances in Social Work for the special issue on “Social Work and Service-Learning in the Age of Competency-based Education.”  The paper is entitled, “Transformational Effects of Service-Learning in a University Developed Community-Based Agency. The manuscript is 16 pages in length and includes 2 tables. The submission has not been previously published and is not under consideration for publication elsewhere. Additionally, my coauthor and I have no interests that could be interpreted as influencing the research and APA ethical standards were followed throughout the life of the study. 
I will be serving as the corresponding author for the manuscript and all authors listed have agreed to the byline order and to submission of the manuscript in this form. I will be responsible for keeping the coauthor informed throughout the editorial review process, the content of the reviews, and any revision made. 

Sincerely,

Mo C. Cuevas, PhD, Associate Professor of Social Work
West Texas A&M University 
Box 60876
Canyon, TX 79016-0001
806-651-2592 (Voice)
806-651-3610 (Fax)



